**6th Annual Jenners Pond Run** We had 14 cars and 21 people on a rainy day at Jenner's Pond Retirement Village. This year we were again joined by members of the Brandywine Region of AACA. The weather was iffy but there was plenty of pizza, hot dogs, drinks and cookies. The residents really enjoyed seeing the cars and having them bring back some good old memories. Attending this event were.....

Trace & Ron Burris
George & Jeanne Morton
Lou Mandich
Jerry Schneider
Ed & Anne Hilbush
Tom Buddenhagen
Jim Torello
1940 Buick
1997 Thunderbird
1929 Ford Phoeton
1968 Camaro Conv.
1968 Buick Skylark
1964 Falcon Sprint Conv.

Charlie & Pat Whiteside
Dave & Pat Farmer
Louis Lountzis
George & Carol Hitchens
Dan Mowrey
Tom & Judy Deane
Jack Robinson

1940 Studebaker
1972 Ford Conv.
1978 Lincoln Mark V
1967 Dodge Dart Conv.
1985 Mercury
1949 Chevrolet
1949 Chevrolet
1975 Firebird Formula













